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Coco Chanel
The collections of Karl Lagerfeld have made headlines and dictated
trends in the world of fashion ever since his first show for Chanel in
1983. This stunning, lavishly illustrated publication depicts every
Chanel collection created by Lagerfeld (more than 150 in all) in
beautiful photographs, providing a unique opportunity to chart the
development of one of the world's most influential fashion brands and
discover some rarely seen collections. Chanel opens with a brief
history and analysis of the House of Chanel from its creation to the
present, followed by a biographical profile of Karl Lagerfeld. The
collections are explored chronologically with short texts that
highlight each collection's influences and iconic looks, revealing
Lagerfeld's inspired reinvention of classic Chanel style elements from
season to season. Each collection is illustrated with a carefully
curated selection of catwalk images, showcasing hundreds of
spectacular clothes, from luxurious haute couture to trendsetting
ready-to-wear, accessories, beauty looks, and set designs. Moreover,
top fashion models are featured, including Cara Delevingne, Linda
Evangelista, Kate Moss, and Claudia Schiffer. The runway photographs
offer a rare glimpse of the original styling from head to toe, and
make this book a valuable resource for Chanel connoisseurs. A rich
reference section concludes this essential publication for all
fashionistas, designers, and admirers of Chanel.

The Little Book of Chanel
A major retrospective of the life and work of Coco Chanel.

Along Came Coco
Gabrielle ‘Coco’ Chanel was one of the most influential and groundPage 1/12
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breaking fashion designers of the twentieth century. This beautifully
illustrated biography tells her remarkable story in a unique and
accessible way, examining how the homes and landscapes of her life
relate to her work. From her childhood at the convent at Aubazine to
her boutique and apartment on Rue Cambon in Paris and her villa, La
Pausa, on the French Riveria, Chanel’s style was inspired and
influenced by her environment. Emerging at a time that allowed women
to be more independent, she designed clothes that let them be free. As
she found fame, love and success, she used the memories of her past,
and the way that she lived, to forge her own independence. Featuring
designs, drawings, archive imagery and contemporary photography,
Living with Coco Chanel provides a fascinating insight into Chanel’s
life, work and legacy.

Different Like Coco
A smart, sophisticated compendium of fashion s most trenchant quotes,
from Oscar Wilde to Kanye West, with color illustrations specially
hand-drawn by Christian Lacroix"

Jewelry by Chanel
Legendary fashion designer Coco Chanel is revered for her
sophisticated style--the iconic little black dress--and famed for her
intoxicating perfume Chanel No. 5. Yet behind the public persona is a
complicated woman of intrigue, shadowed by mysterious rumors. The
Queen of Paris, the new novel from award-winning author Pamela
Binnings Ewen, vividly imagines the hidden life of Chanel during the
four years of Nazi occupation in Paris in the midst of WWII--as
discovered in recently unearthed wartime files. Coco Chanel could be
cheerful, lighthearted, and generous; she also could be ruthless,
manipulative, even cruel. Against the winds of war, with the Wehrmacht
marching down the Champs-Élysées, Chanel finds herself residing
alongside the Reich's High Command in the Hotel Ritz. Surrounded by
the enemy, Chanel wages a private war of her own to wrestle full
control of her perfume company from the hands of her Jewish business
partner, Pierre Wertheimer. With anti-Semitism on the rise, he has
escaped to the United States with the confidential formula for Chanel
No. 5. Distrustful of his intentions to set up production on the
outskirts of New York City, Chanel fights to seize ownership. The
House of Chanel shall not fall. While Chanel struggles to keep her
livelihood intact, Paris sinks under the iron fist of German rule.
Chanel--a woman made of sparkling granite--will do anything to
survive. She will even agree to collaborate with the Nazis in order to
protect her darkest secrets. When she is covertly recruited by Germany
to spy for the Reich, she becomes Agent F-7124, code name:
Westminster. But why? And to what lengths will she go to keep her
stormy past from haunting her future?
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Coco Chanel
Celebrating eighty yearsof Chanel jewelry fromthe iconic 1932
designsto the new 2012anniversary collection

Pocket Coco Chanel Wisdom
Coco Chanel gave us more than the little black dress and boxy jackets.
She popularized easy, practical clothes for women that allowed them a
chic freedom theyd never known. In her opinionated, elegant,
passionate, entirely French way, Chanel helped bring women into the
modern era. Because of this she was the only person in fashion to be
named one of Time magazines 100 Most Influential People of the 20th
Century. Karen Karbo weaves Chanels story into themes that subtly
convey life lessons and leave us entranced with Chanels amazing
individuality, confidence, and determination. The story of her
extraordinary life and rise to unprecedented success is both
compelling and admirable. And while the great Coco may have launched
her singular empire a hundred years ago, her methods, attitude, and
lan are as relevant and modern as ever.

The World According to Karl
A groundbreaking, in-depth exploration of the movement and flexibility
of the human body, featuring 1,000 stunning black-and-white
photographs that showcase the unique collaboration between
international supermodel Coco Rocha, “The Queen of Pose,” and worldrenowned photographer Steven Sebring. Supermodel Coco Rocha’s uncanny
ability to strike distinctive, camera-ready poses at an astounding
speed has earned her international fame throughout the fashion
industry—and made her the muse of celebrated photographer Steven
Sebring. In Study of Pose, Sebring and Rocha have documented 1,000
unique poses—theatrical, vibrant, elegant, dramatic, and unlike
anything the fashion or art worlds have seen before. Study of Pose
features Rocha in a simple white leotard—bending, jumping, sitting,
standing, and everything in between. The result is a gorgeous and
arresting look at the potential of the human form. Packaged in a
beautiful black case with two black satin bookmarks and a four-color
bellyband with French folds, Study of Pose is sure to become an
essential reference for Rocha’s millions of fans around the world, as
well as all models, artists, photographers, and lovers of art and
fashion.

Coco Chanel
A concise and illustrated biography on one of the world's most
influential couturiers and founder of a global fashion brand.

Culture Chanel
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When Karl Lagerfeld was named at the helm of the fashion house in
1983, he set out to radically shake up and update its image _ not only
through bold collections but also, from 1987 onwards, by choosing to
shoot the house_s campaigns himself, a move that was unprecedented for
a fashion designer. Conceived in collaboration with Karl Lagerfeld and
the House of Chanel, this definitive publication opens with an essay
by Patrick Mauriès before exploring the campaigns themselves,
organized chronologically. A carefully curated selection of images
showcases hundreds of spectacular clothes worn by the top fashion
models _ and personalities _ of each era, from Inès de la Fressange,
Claudia Schiffer, Kate Moss and Cara Delevingne, to Kirsten Stewart
and Lily Rose Depp, captured in glamorous locations, from Coco
Chanel_s Paris apartment to the French Riviera or LA. Presented in a
high-end, slipcased package, Chanel: the Karl Lagerfeld Campaigns
offers an unrivalled overview of the house of Chanel as seen through
the eyes _ and lens _ of Karl Lagerfeld himself.

Chanel
"Drawing on the Chanel archives, extensive interviews, and her own
background as an author with a Yale PhD in French and comparative
literature who covers fashion, performance, art, and cultural
politics, Garelick shows how Coco Chanel's fashions reflected the
historical and cultural crosscurrents around her"--Library Journal.

Maison Goossens
Karl Lagerfeld's legendary maxims in a fashionable gift format.

The Little Book of Coco Chanel
Haute couture jewelry from Goossen s, one of the most revered names in
the field"

Living with Coco Chanel
Coco Chanel was one of the most renowned designers of her time,
creating timeless pieces such as the little black dress, chic quilted
handbags and, of course, Chanel No.5. Known for her strong beliefs and
fearless attitude, Pocket Coco Chanel is a collection of some of her
best quotes. 'A woman should be two things: who and what she wants'
'You live but once; you might as well be amusing.' 'Fashion is not
something that exists in dresses only. Fashion is in the sky, in the
street, fashion has to do with ideas, the way we live, what is
happening.' Inspirational, stylish and fun, this is the perfect gift
for the fashionista in your life.

New Trends in Psychobiography
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Many people know that Gabrielle "Coco" Chanel (1883-1971) was a
prolific French fashion designer and founder of the House of Chanel,
who ruled over Parisian haute couture for almost six decades. What,
perhaps, they don't know is that, she was taught to sew by nuns and
started Chanel by making hats; that she lived in a suite at the Ritz
Hotel, Paris, for 37 years; that, in 1935, she was recognized as the
world's wealthiest woman; and that, prior to her fashion career, she
worked as a singer, famously gaining the nickname "Coco" from one of
her songs. This book presents a visual catwalk through her life and
work, with an array of irresistible facts and figures converted into
infographics to reveal the genius behind the garments.

Gabrielle Chanel
Award-winning author Susan Goldman Rubin introduces readers to the
most well-known fashion designer in the world, Coco Chanel. Beginning
with the difficult years Chanel spent in an orphanage, Goldman Rubin
traces Coco’s development as a designer and demonstrates how her
determination to be independent helped her gain worldwide recognition.
Coco Chanel focuses on the obstacles Chanel faced as a financially
independent woman in an era when women were expected to marry; as well
as her fierce competition with the Italian fashion designer Elsa
Schiaparelli; and some of her most memorable firsts for the fashion
industry, including the little black dress, the quilted purse with
gold chain, and the perfume Chanel No. 5. The book includes a
bibliography, a list of where to see her work, and an index.

Gospel According to Coco Chanel
With its rich golden hue, art deco–inspired bottle, and timeless,
musky scent, Chanel No. 5 is the world’s bestselling perfume and
arguably the most coveted luxury product of the twentieth century. In
The Secret of Chanel No. 5, Tilar J. Mazzeo offers a fascinating
account of No. 5’s creation, its rise to iconic status, and the legacy
of its extraordinary success. Mazzeo delves deeply into the life of
Coco Chanel, the brilliant, controversial, and steel-willed
businesswoman at the heart of the fragrance. She walks the rose
plantations and jasmine fields where the perfume’s life begins, and
travels to 31 Rue Cambon, the center of the Chanel empire. A blend of
evocative history and thoughtful research, here is a glittering
account of where art and sensuality mingle with dazzling
entrepreneurship and desire: Chanel No. 5.

Sleeping with the Enemy
Chronicles the life and career of the French fashion designer, along
with a discussion of the influences that inspired her and photographs
of her clothes.
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A Guide to Elegance
The original What Not to Wear from one of fashion's most enduringly
stylish women Written by French style guru Madame Genevieve Antoine
Dariaux, Elegance is a classic style bible for timeless chic, grace,
and poise -- every tidbit of advice today's woman could possibly need,
all at the tips of her (perfectly manicured) fingers. From Accessories
to Zippers, Madame Dariaux imparts her pearls of wisdom on all things
fashion-related -- and also offers advice on other crucial areas in
life from shopping with girlfriends (don't) to marriage and sex.

Coco and the Little Black Dress
"In a time when children were meant to be seen and not heard, along
came Coco, a small French orphan with an eye for style, a talent for
sewing, and a big imagination. Coco grew up in an orphanage run by
very strict nuns, but she wasn't very good at following rules. At a
time when girls were told to brush their hair 100 times until their
arms were sore, Coco promised herself that one day she would snip away
her locks so that she wouldn't have to be so fussy--girls needed time
for other things, and they needed some of the comforts that boys
enjoyed. Why shouldn't girls have pockets? And why did they have to
wear corsets all the time? An exploration of Coco's early life and a
celebration of her creativity, Along Came Coco shows the ways in which
Coco Chanel's imaginative spirit led her to grow into one of the
world's most beloved fashion icons."--Publisher's description.

Coco Chanel
This volume offers insights into contemporary trends and perspectives
in psychobiographical research. It applys new theoretical and
methodological frameworks and presents discourses on psychobiography
from transdisciplinary backgrounds and various socio-cultural
contexts, displaying the new state-of-the-art, new trends and themes
in psychobiography. The book outlines psychobiography’s outstanding
contribution to psychology from 36 internationally reputable authors.
It also presents the ideas of five outstanding psychobiographers
through interview excerpts. This book is a must for researchers,
lecturers and practitioners in the field of psychology and social
sciences interested in the use of new psychological theories and
methodologies in life-span research.

Chanel
In Chanel: An Intimate Life, acclaimed biographer Lisa Chaney tells
the controversial story of the fashion icon who starred in her
tumultuous era Coco Chanel was many things to many people. Raised in
emotional and financial poverty, she became one of the defining
figures of the twentieth century. She was mistress to aristocrats,
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artists and spies. She broke rules of style and decorum, seducing both
men and women, yet in her work expected the highest standards. She
took a 'plaything' and turned it into a global industry which defined
the modern woman. Filled with new insights and thrilling discoveries,
Lisa Chaney's Chanel provides the most defining and provocative
portrait yet. 'Chaney's research is laudable, uncovering fresh details
of Chanel's well-trodden rag trade to riches story' Evening Standard
'An unflinching examination of the historically inscrutable designer'
Vogue Lisa Chaney has lectured and tutored in the history of art and
literature, made TV and radio broadcasts on the history of culture,
and reviewed and written for journals and newspapers, including The
SundayTimes, the Spectator and the Guardian. She is the author of two
previous biographies: Elizabeth David and Hide-and-Seek With Angels:
The Life of J.M. Barrie.

How the Sun Got to Coco's House
A collector's dream, revealing Jean-Paul Goude's previously unseen
drawings and sketches for the iconic perfume campaigns he created for
Chanel. For the first time, Chanel and Jean-Paul Goude reveal the
drawings, collages, and sketches that inspired Goude's iconic
advertising campaigns for Chanel's world- famous fragrances, from E
?goi ?ste and Coco to Chanel No. 5. Inspired by a small gold birdcage
in Coco Chanel's Paris apartment, Goude famously cast a young Vanessa
Paradis as a Chanel Tweetie Pie, swinging on a trapeze to promote
Chanel's Coco perfume. He went on to make Estella Warren the face of
his Chanel No. 5 campaign, and he called for the entire facade of a
Riviera palace to be built in Rio de Janeiro for the first E ?goi ?ste
film, before capturing Karl Lagerfeld, Lily-Rose Depp, and the ghost
of Coco Chanel herself. A must-have for Chanel lovers, Goude: The
Chanel Sketchbooks also allows creatives and advertising enthusiasts
to discover the imagination and creative process at work behind these
unforgettable images.

Goude Chanel
Synopsis coming soon.

The History and Adventures of the Renowned Don Quixote,3
Sleek. Chic. Notoriously guarded. Welcome to the secret world of
Gabrielle Chanel. The story of Chanel begins with an abandoned child,
as lost as a girl in a dark fairy tale. Unveiling remarkable new
details about Gabrielle Chanel’s early years in a convent orphanage
and her flight into unconventional adulthood, Justine Picardie
explores what lies beneath the glossy surface of a mythic fashion
icon. Throwing new light on her passionate and turbulent
relationships, this beautifully constructed portrait gives a fresh and
penetrating look at how Coco Chanel made herself into her own most
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powerful creation. An authoritative account, based on personal
observations and interviews with Chanel’s last surviving friends,
employees and relatives, it also unravels her coded language and
symbols, and traces the influence of her formative years on her
legendary style. Feared and revered by the rest of the fashion
industry, Coco Chanel died in 1971 at the age of eighty-seven, but her
legacy lives on. Drawing on unprecedented research, Justine Picardie
brings her fascinating, enigmatic subject out of hiding and uncovers
the consequences of what Chanel covered up, unpicking the seams
between truth and myth in a story that reveals the true heart of
fashion.

Study of Pose
Simple text and color illustrations present the life of Coco Chanel.

The Secret of Chanel No. 5
The World According to Coco
"The exhibition The Woman Who Reads has been presented in Venice at
the Ca' Pesaro, International Gallery of Modern Art from September
17th, 2016 to January 8th, 2017"--Page 392.

Coco
For readers of The Paris Wife and Z comes this vivid novel full of
drama, passion, tragedy, and beauty that stunningly imagines the life
of iconic fashion designer Coco Chanel—the ambitious, gifted
laundrywoman’s daughter who revolutionized fashion, built an
international empire, and become one of the most influential and
controversial figures of the twentieth century. Born into rural
poverty, Gabrielle Chanel and her siblings are sent to orphanage after
their mother’s death. The sisters nurture Gabrielle’s exceptional
sewing skills, a talent that will propel the willful young woman into
a life far removed from the drudgery of her childhood. Transforming
herself into Coco—a seamstress and sometime torch singer—the petite
brunette burns with ambition, an incandescence that draws a wealthy
gentleman who will become the love of her life. She immerses herself
in his world of money and luxury, discovering a freedom that sparks
her creativity. But it is only when her lover takes her to Paris that
Coco discovers her destiny. Rejecting the frilly, corseted silhouette
of the past, her sleek, minimalist styles reflect the youthful ease
and confidence of the 1920s modern woman. As Coco’s reputation
spreads, her couturier business explodes, taking her into rarefied
society circles and bohemian salons. But her fame and fortune cannot
save her from heartbreak as the years pass. And when Paris falls to
the Nazis, Coco is forced to make choices that will haunt her. An
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enthralling novel of an extraordinary woman who created the life she
desired, Mademoiselle Chanel explores the inner world of a woman of
staggering ambition whose strength, passion and artistic vision would
become her trademark.

The Psychosocial Implications of Disney Movies
A compact, illustrated collection of quotations on fashion, women,
love, and life by one of the most influential designers of the
twentieth century, Coco Chanel.

Mademoiselle
Master the art of success. Be inspired by success stories of
extraordinary artists like Coco Chanel. Find your beauty spot and
harness the transformational energy zone where creativity, science and
commerce intersect.

The Queen of Paris
"Hurry up! You may only go to bed when all the sheets are ironed."
Little Coco grew up in the orphanage and had to work hard for a living
sewing and embroidering like an angel. Until her eighteenth birthday .
. . Coco knew one thing for sure Coco. She would never, never be poor
again. A beautifully illustrated picture book biography of Coco
Chanel. Coco Chanel (1883-1971) was a famous French fashion designer.
Born into a poor family, strictly brought up in the orphanage,
influenced by the style of wealthy suitors , she remained faithful
throughout her life to the simplicity. A luxurious simplicity , which
has produced memorable style icons like the little black dress and
perfume Chanel No. 5.

The Art of Success
Coco is an author, model, and actress, who most recently starred in
ABC TV series, The Straits. She lives in Sydney with a writer who
answers to the name Mandy Sayer. Three years ago, a man tried to have
Coco evicted from her building. Mandy wrote about it in the local
paper, The Wentworth Courier, and the response from the public was so
overwhelming, that Coco persuaded Mandy to write her entire story,
from the time she was born to the present day. Even though she is a
model and an actress, Coco experiences the same problems as do most
young single females who live in the city: trying to find Mr Right
and, when she does, how to quiet her ticking biological clock. (She
adopts a son, Basil!)

Chanel
This beautifully illustrated biography follows Coco Chanel's
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exceptional life and work, and celebrates the fashion icon's immense
legacy. Chanel lived a remarkable life, growing up as an orphan in a
French convent, opening her own fashion house and embarking on several
life-changing love affairs. This artist's take on her life continues
the popular Life Portraits series, which celebrates the lives of
iconic women. Coco Chanel follows on from equally evocative
illustrated biographies of twentieth-century literary giant Virginia
Woolf, and one of literature's most loved authors, Jane Austen.

Chanel
Wit and wisdom from Coco Chanel, who remains one of the world's most
celebrated fashion designers.

The New Eugenics
Fashion is ever-changing, influenced by the key designers that capture
a moment in history; and Coco Chanel is arguably the most significant
influence on women's fashion in the twentieth century.Coco's World is
a compilation of Megan Hess' stunning illustrations of the 100 most
quintessential moments through Chanel's history, from Coco's
incredible life, to the impact of Karl Lagerfeld on the company and
the incredible items that have become iconic of the brand – the little
black dress, the luxurious bags and accessories, glamorous jewellery
and of course the renowned Chanel No 5 perfume. Interspersed with
historical anecdotes and famous quotes from Coco herself, Karl
Lagerfeld and other key fashion icons of the era, this book is an
elegant and immersive introduction to the moments that shaped Coco and
the iconic Chanel brand – and how fashion, in turn, shaped their
lives.

Mademoiselle Chanel
This explosive narrative reveals for the first time the shocking
hidden years of Coco Chanel's life: her collaboration with the Nazis
in Paris, her affair with a master spy, and her work for the German
military intelligence service and Himmler's SS. Gabrielle “Coco”
Chanel was the high priestess of couture who created the look of the
modern woman. By the 1920s she had amassed a fortune and went on to
create an empire. But her life from 1941 to 1954 has long been
shrouded in rumor and mystery, never clarified by Chanel or her many
biographers. Hal Vaughan exposes the truth of her wartime
collaboration and her long affair with the playboy Baron Hans Günther
von Dincklage—who ran a spy ring and reported directly to Goebbels.
Vaughan pieces together how Chanel became a Nazi agent, how she
escaped arrest after the war and joined her lover in exile in
Switzerland, and how—despite suspicions about her past—she was able to
return to Paris at age seventy and rebuild the iconic House of Chanel.
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Fashion Quotes
A provocative examination of how unequal access to reproductive
technology replays the sins of the eugenics movement Eugenics, the
effort to improve the human species by inhibiting reproduction of
“inferior” genetic strains, ultimately came to be regarded as the
great shame of the Progressive movement. Judith Daar, a prominent
expert on the intersection of law and medicine, argues that current
attitudes toward the potential users of modern assisted reproductive
technologies threaten to replicate eugenics’ same discriminatory
practices. In this book, Daar asserts how barriers that block certain
people’s access to reproductive technologies are often founded on
biases rooted in notions of class, race, and marital status. As a
result, poor, minority, unmarried, disabled, and LGBT individuals are
denied technologies available to well-off nonminority heterosexual
applicants. An original argument on a highly emotional and important
issue, this work offers a surprising departure from more familiar
arguments on the issue as it warns physicians, government agencies,
and the general public against repeating the mistakes of the past.

Coco
The Gospel According to Coco Chanel
In this volume of 15 articles, contributors from a wide range of
disciplines present their analyses of Disney movies and Disney music,
which are mainstays of popular culture. The power of the Disney brand
has heightened the need for academics to question whether Disney’s
films and music function as a tool of the Western elite that shapes
the views of those less empowered. Given its global reach, how the
Walt Disney Company handles the role of race, gender, and sexuality in
social structural inequality merits serious reflection according to a
number of the articles in the volume. On the other hand, other authors
argue that Disney productions can help individuals cope with difficult
situations or embrace progressive thinking. The different approaches
to the assessment of Disney films as cultural artifacts also vary
according to the theoretical perspectives guiding the interpretation
of both overt and latent symbolic meaning in the movies. The authors
of the 15 articles encourage readers to engage with the material,
showcasing a variety of views about the good, the bad, and the best
way forward.
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